

## THE AMERICAN KENNEL CLUB

JAMES P. CROWLEY
Executive Secretary

(212) 696-8234 Fax: (212) 696-8252 E-Mail: jxc@akc.org

January 14, 2003

Mrs. Patricia Ide, President Greyhound Club of America 12244 Rockcrest Rd. Lakeside, CA 92040

Dear Mrs. Ide:

This is a follow-up to the November 30, 2002 letter submitted on behalf of the Board of the Greyhound Club of America.

The Board considered the request of the Greyhound Club of America Board to extend the moratorium on the registration of NGA Greyhounds, pending the preparation of a presentation by GCA to request the closing of the AKC stud book. The AKC Board voted to immediately lift the moratorium, which has been in place for a year. GCA still has the option, if it wishes, to make a presentation in accordance with the procedures approved by the AKC in October 2002.

Sincerely,

James P. Crowley

cc:

Beth Ann Gordon, Corresponding Secretary Patricia Gall Burnham, Recording Secretary